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Postponed
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The All-America Selections, National Garden Bureau and Home Garden Seed Association 2020 Summer Summit
planning team has decided to postpone the Summer Summit in Vancouver, British Columbia, that was supposed to
be held September 9-12, 2020 to September 8-11, 2021.

According to AAS, this was not a decision taken lightly, but due to all the unknowns, the travel restrictions, the health
concerns, etc., they felt it was the safe and prudent decision to make.

The groups were quick to point out that they’re just postponing the event and it will be at the same hotel—the Westin
Wall Centre in Richmond, British Columbia—and very similar dates.

Details to note:
« If you're currently registered for the 2020 Summer Summit, AAS will issue refunds via PayPal.

« If you've already made a hotel room reservation, the hotel will cancel those room reservations and will send you an
email with the cancellation information.

« If you've already made flight reservations, please contact your airline ASAP. Many air carriers are very
understanding in these challenging times and have favorable refund/re-booking/cancellation policies.

For more information, go to all-americaselections.org. GT



